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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

3rd January 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

CLASS 3.1 VISIT TO NELL BANK – WEDNESDAY 10TH JANUARY 2018
Year 3 will be visiting Nell Bank in Ilkley, meeting with Killinghall Primary as part of the linking schools project. There is no charge for this visit. 
The visit will be in school time and we will be leaving immediately after morning registration, returning in time for the end of the school day. 

The children will be taking part in team building activities to help them to meet their partners from our linking school.  There will be a treasure hunt around the grounds and a walk through the woods where the children will be involved in creating a structure from natural materials.  
On the day of the visit your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no bottles, fizzy or sports drinks please). If your child is entitled to a free school meal this will be provided by school. The children should wear their school sweatshirt and tracksuit bottoms as we will be outside most of the time, including a warm/waterproof coat and sensible footwear- eg wellingtons or trainers. 

Can you please sign and return the permission slip attached to enable your child to attend.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Paskin
Year 3 Teacher
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
YEAR 3 VISIT TO NELL BANK – JANUARY  2018
Child’s name ……………………………………………………………Class…………………
I give permission for my child to visit Nell Bank.
Signed……………………………………………………………………Date…………………..........



(Parent/carer)

